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NSRA	Shooting	Council	report	27th	of	March	2021	

In	early	February	the	NSRA’s	CEO	Ian	Root	took	early	retirement	due	to	on	going	
health	problems.	Dave	Froggett	and	Philip	Pride	are	covering	the	position	of	CEO	
temporarily.		

Due	to	environmental	issues	about	lead	in	the	environment	it	was	reported	that	the	
continued	use	of	lead	in	ammunition	is	still	a	major	concern	to	shooting	sports.	Dave	
Froggett	said	that	tests	carried	out	on	some	alternatives	to	lead	had	been	
disappointing	with	very	poor	accuracy	at	longer	ranges.	

Various	amendments	to	the	Benchrest	and	Electronic	Target	System	rules	were	
discussed	at	length	during	the	meeting	and	the	amended	rules	are	now	available	on	
the	NSRA	website.			

Information	on	the	reopening	of	indoor	clubs	from	the	12th	of	April	is	now	available	
on	the	NSRA	website.	

Due	to	a	problem	experienced	by	the	association	in	processing	membership	
payments	by	direct	debit	recently	all	members	are	asked	to	check	that	any	payments	
that	they	expect	to	have	been	made	in	the	last	few	months	have	actually	been	
made.	The	problem	has	now	been	rectified	but	please	check	because	if	your	
payment	did	not	go	through	your	membership	and	therefore	your	insurance	and	
other	benefits	will	not	be	valid.	

The	next	Shooting	Council	meeting	is	due	to	be	held	at	the	end	of	July	2021.	

P	L	Ralph	

	


